
Greetings fellow Emergency Managers of IAEM Region-9 

 

I am requesting your vote and support to continue in the role of your 
Region-9 Vice President again this year. For the past three plus years, I have 
faithfully and proudly served under both President Yuri Graves from April 2021 
through the end of his term in 2022, and then again under President Todd 
Devoe for the past two years. We have made great progress but have much 
more to accomplish. During these times of national and organizational 
turbulence, I believe it is imperative that our profession remains visible, 
focused, and coordinated. I have determined that the best place for me to do 
this is to continue as your Vice President, to serve and support our board and 
leadership as a pillar of consistency. With your vote, I look forward to 
continuing in the role of Region-9 VP while we continue to propel our 
profession and our region forward.  

 

Fraternally, 

Troy Lutrick, CEM, CPM, NEMAA, NREMT-P 

IAEM Region-9 Vice President 

 


